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June 7, 2018 

Gwen R. Pinson 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Case No. 2018-00136 
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www.ekn.com 

RECEIVED 
JUN 0 8 2018 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Application of East Kentucky Network, LLC d/b/a Appalachian Wireless 
For Issuance of a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to 
Construct a Cellular Tower in the Commonwealth of Kentucky in the 
County of Letcher 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

As directed by the letter from the Public Service Commission dated June 4, 2018, East 
Kentucky Network, LLC d/b/a Appalachian Wireless has submitted a written response 
directly to Gary N. Royalty concerning his comments received by the PSC on June 4, 
2018. 

Please find enclosed for filing in your usual manner eleven (11) copies of said response 
(the original having been sent directly to Mr. Royalty) . If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding the enclosed, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

i{»jJftJ_ ~~ 
Krystal Branham 
Regulatory Compliance Attorney 
(606) 477-2355 ext. I 009 
kbranham@ekn.com 

Enclosure(s) 

101 Technology Trail·lvel. KY 41642 
800-438-2355 
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June 7, 2018 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
RECEIVED 

Gary N. Royalty 
3 11 1 Peacock Road 
Paris, KY 40361 

Re: Case No. 2018-00136 

JUN 0 8 2018 

PUBUC SERVICE 
COMMlSSION 

Application of East Kentucky Network, LLC d/b/a Appalachian Wireless 
For Issuance of a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to 
Construct a Cellular Tower in the Commonwealth of Kentucky in the 
County of Letcher 

Dear Mr. Royalty: 

This letter is in response to your correspondence dated May 21 , 2018. You have 
expressed concerns that the cellular tower proposed by East Kentucky Network, LLC 
d/b/a Appalachian Wireless ("EKN") may encroach upon your adjoining property. While 
it is not within the jurisdiction of the Public Service Commission ("PSC") to settle 
property disputes and is not the appropriate venue in which to adjudicate such matters, 
EKN does not believe an encroachment issue exists. 

Prior to filing the referenced application with the PSC, the site was surveyed by a 
Licensed Professional Land Surveyor. The surveyor was consulted again regarding his 
survey after receipt of your letter. EKN remains confident that neither existing structures 
nor any proposed structures, including the tower, equipment building, and fencing, 
encroach or will encroach upon your property . 

Should you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

~y~ 
Regulatory Compliance Director 
(606) 477-2355 ext. 1007 
lhanev@ekn.com 

cc: Public Service Commission 

101 Technology Trall·lvel. KY 41642 
800·438·2355 




